
 

 

 

 

    

  

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
   
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, Governors and Friends, 

 

I hope that you had a great summer and that your children were able to access a good range of experiences by going out, accessing 

any of the free summer activities etc. I also hope that many have been able to participate in the Summer Reading Challenge or to at 

least keep up with reading. 

Today, we have made a fantastic start to the school year with children look smart and fully engaged. This impressed our colleagues 

who started new this term and have come from other schools to join Prince of Wales. Let’s welcome: 

 

Mrs Langstaffe – Deputy Headteacher 

Rachel Knightley – Assistant Headteacher 

Mr Verrall – Assistant Headteacher 

Miss Grandison – Year 3 class teacher and English Lead 

Miss Hickman – early years practitioner 

Miss Alman - receptionist 

Mr Brace – head gardener 
Miss Stremp – lunchtime playleader 

Also, congratulations to colleagues who have completed their training with us last term and who as newly qualified teachers have 

started their first teaching position: Miss Dunlea, Miss Eraclis and Miss Govtepe. 

 

All staff are looking forward to building on our recent successes and to work with you again. 

SLT are inviting you to join them on Wednesday 7th September at 9am and at 2:30pm to meet new leaders, listen to your 

suggestions and to share our vision going forwards. This will take place in the Community Room. 

 

Class teachers also invite you for the first Parent Café of the year that replaces the traditional ‘Meet the Teacher’ session. Teachers 

will share important information about their class as well as show where your child’s learning will take place around the school site. 

This will help you understand the resources and provision available for them. 

 

The dates for the Cafés are: 

 

Year 6 on 13.09 at 9am and Year 3 at 2:30pm;  

Year 5 on 14.09 at 9am and Year 2 at 2:30pm;  

Year 4 on 15.09 at 9am and Year 1 at 2:30pm. 

  

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Jan M Bless 

Headteacher 
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Today, children in classes focussed on getting to know each other. 

Across the school they started making self-portraits to introduce themselves. 

Here are some Mr Bless spotted when walking past classes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A first for Prince of Wales 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
There were so many great moments to look back on from last year. The Platinum Jubilee is 

definitely one to remember. We put some left-over plates, cups and a napkin to good use 

together with photos to give us a big smile when walking past this display. What makes it 

even better is the first use of a QR-code on a display in our school.  

When you visit us, take out your phone to have a look! 

Clue: what is missing from this display? Something all classes did after they finished their 

feasting … 



 

 

 

 

 


